
April 6, 2021 
 
Lone Star College-Kingwood is pleased to announce that the Opera Workshop will be offered 
this summer, July 19-August 14. The program is open by audition to singers who have finished 
their junior year of high school through pre-professional.  
 
Rehearsals from will be held twice weekly in the evening, 6:00-10:00, for the first 3 weeks, and 
every evening during performance week, Aug. 9-14. All rehearsals and performances will take 
place on the campus of LSC-K and will be subject to COVID-19 policies of the College (see 
below). The workshop will culminate in a video production on Aug. 14, including scenes from 
opera and music theatre; longer excerpts or entire acts are possibile, depending on the 
maturity of participants. 
 
Singers who are interested in participating in the workshop should send a videorecording of 2 
or 3 songs or arias of varied mood, style, and language. One selection should be from musical 
theatre. Live collaborative artists are preferred but not required. If tracks are used, balance 
between track and voice should be carefully checked. Unlisted YouTube links are encouraged. 
Email by April 23 to:  
                                                 robert.e.hunt@lonestar.edu 
 
2021 Workshop faculty include: 
Marion Russell Dickson, stage director 
Robert Hunt, music director and workshop director 
Kalliope Vlahos, technical direction 
Eric Skiles, costumes 
 
 
 
Lone Star College implemented the COVID-19 Prevention Expectations listed below for students attending class on a Lone Star 
College campus during the 2020 Fall Semester. Be sure to stay home if you are feeling ill or if you have been exposed to 
someone who has tested positive for illness. 
  
On-Campus1 and In the Classroom 

• You must properly wear a mask that adequately covers your mouth and nose.  
o You should put your mask on upon exiting your vehicle in the campus parking lot. Unless otherwise 

provided by law, you will not be allowed on a campus or remain on a campus without a mask. 
o If you need a mask, the campus will provide you one at the designated campus entry checkpoint.  
o Failing to wear a mask or refusing to wear a mask while on a Lone Star College campus is considered a 

Student Conduct Code violation. 
• Proceed to the designated campus entry checkpoint. 
• You must submit to a temperature check at the Campus Screening Checkpoint.  
• You should stay at least six feet from others while on campus. 
• You should sanitize your hands regularly, but especially prior to entering a classroom and when leaving. 

 
1 For purposes of this document, “campus” and “on-campus” includes both indoor and outdoor spaces located on a Lone Star 
College property.  


